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EXTENSION PIN CHECK REQUIRED!   

 

   
 

        
 

                                      

Over the recent weeks a number of overheight loads have arrived at Kinleith log yard, due to 

extension pins dropping in transit.  Some of the resulting loads have been horribly overheight, 

with one load being spotted on the highway by the police, who then escorted the truck to the 

Kinleith log yard to ensure other road users were not put in danger along the way!   

 

Please check your extension pins, and ensure they are in good working order.  This needs to 

be completed as a regular check.  

 

Drivers:  If your pins have dropped before and you haven’t yet had them checked and 

fixed, do not load past the top of the staunchion.   DO NOT rely on the extension pin to remain 

in place if it has failed before.   

 

Check it + Fix it = Good To Go. 
For queries please contact:  

Rachael Johnston   027 455 1712   

Richard Sherratt   027 441 2305 


